
 

 

 

Achieving Excellence Together in a Caring Community 

 

November 14th, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Junior Choir members 

 

CHOIR CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES 

 

The junior choir have been invited to take part in two events over the Christmas period.  Both events 

have fallen on the same day, Saturday 2nd December – but we are sure they will rise to both 

performances brilliantly. 

The first is at 12:15pm at school; the choir have been asked to sing at the school's Christmas 

Fair.   Choir members should meet me at 12:05am at the main entrance to the school office.  The 

children do not need to be in uniform for this performance, but it would be great if they could look 

really festive - Christmas jumpers and festive accessories would be very welcome. 

Later that day, we have once again been invited to the Christmas Tree Light Up Event at The 

Hamptons.  The choir need to assemble and meet me at 4:50pm in Maple Lodge (clock tower) 

building car park (which will be blocked off to cars).  We will sing some festive songs as the crowd 

gather to enjoy mulled wine and hot chocolate.  The children should wear smart school uniform - not 

PE kit - (although they may need to hide it under warm coats), but can team it with festive 

accessories, tinsel etc to bring a Christmas flavour. 

I hope you agree that it is fantastic for the children to have these opportunities to perform and to 

serve our local community.   

Please could you complete the form at https://forms.gle/Radv8JsZuLTroCgn9 as soon as possible, 

and by Monday 20th November at the latest, to confirm your child's attendance at these events. 

Many thanks for your support. 

Kind regards 

 

Cathy Bell 

Headteacher 
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